
ENTERTAINMENT REPORT FOR FEBRUARY 2022 RESCOM MEETING: 

➢ November 2021: Monthly Bingo night – successful as always. Our first Games 

Evening was held on 24 November. Had a fair turnout. Residents enjoyed their free 

glass of wine and had fun playing a variety of games such as bowls, darts, pool, 

scrabble and rummicub. Usual groups met such as bridge, fellowship group, weekly 

braai  and the 2 exercise classes. The movie for the month was Philomena. 
➢ December 2021:  On 9th December we had our Village Craft Market which was very 

successful with a variety of food stalls, craft stalls, clothing and shoes and WP 

Caterers served Tea and cake. On Friday night 10 December we had a wonderful year 

end dinner. Thank you to all involved in arranging this. We also had a secret Santa. 

Most of our weekly clubs and groups had a break during December. There was no 

weekly braai over the Christmas and New year weekends. On New Years Eve we had 

a fun bring and share evening ln the Bistro when we chatted and laughed and 

watched The Royal variety Concert. We certainly made ourselves heard on the stroke 

of midnight.  
➢ January 2022: Weekly clubs and groups slowly started up again. Another successful 

Bingo evening was held. Thank you to Margaret Hull and her team. Thank you to 

Christine and team for a wonderful Italian dinner. Although we were only a few we 

all enjoyed the evening together. A shopping Shuttle was started on every second 

Tuesday going to Constantia Village or to Blue Route. Residents received their 

Booster Vaccinations and this was very smoothly run. A tea and cake afternoon is 

taking place every Thursday. The movie at the end of January was Something’s got to 

give with Diane Keaton and Jack Nicholsen. A great feel good movie. 
➢ February:  On Saturday 5th at the weekly braai we did the first of our draws for our 

monthly lucky draw. Congratulations to those whose names were drawn. Tickets for 

the February Draw are now available at Reception. The next draw will take place on 

Saturday 5th March at the weekly braai.  
Last night the monthly Theme dinner was held - this month A French Theme. 

Amanda and WP Caterers did a splendid job of setting the theme. The décor was 

excellent as were the lovely place mats. Music was great thanks Christine. The food 

was beautifully presented and cooked and the company was good and so relaxing.  

➢ Coming Up: 
Monday 14th Valentine Day Lunch Special 

Tuesday 15th Wellness day 

Wednesday 16th Bingo 

Thursday 17th Two Oceans presentation 

Monday 21st National Muffin Day – 3pm muffins and tea in the Bistro 

Tuesday 22nd Alida’s Fashions 

Wednesday 23rd Games Evening 7 pm 

Friday 25th Movie night at 6pm – “My Father’s Violin” will be screened.  

 

Thank You 

Margie Lee 


